
From: Mike and Robin [mailto:robinmik@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 10:45 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: mgoss@madronaschool.org 
Subject: Letter of Support for the Madrona School 

Hi Josh,  

 Thank you for including my attached letter in the public comments on the proposed new campus of 

the Madrona School.  I understand from our conversation this morning that it won't have any legal 

status (because the public comment period ended last Friday), but I do appreciate that it will still be 

reviewed by the council. 

All the best,  

Mike Derzon 

  

 


